
“Remembering Our Heroes”
Brick Recognition 

The 6th Cavalry Museum invites you to remember 
or honor your loved one with a personalized Brick 
at the 6th Cavalry Memorial on Barnhardt Circle.  
The Memorial Garden features the World War II 
and “Operation Iraqi Freedom” monuments.  Both 
monuments list the 6th Cavalry soldiers who died 
while serving their country.   The Memorial Garden 
is located in front of the flagpole of the Army Post 
at Fort Oglethorpe (1902 – 1946).

Since 1981, the museum has told the story of the 
“Fighting 6th Cavalry” and the military legacy of 
the Army Post at Fort Oglethorpe.  This patriotic 
tribute is open to all regardless of military service 

or branch of service with proceeds benefiting the 6th Cavalry Museum.

====================================================================

Yes, I want to support “Remembering Our Heroes” Brick Recognition
Enclosed is my (please circle) $100     $250     $500     $1,000  donation

1, 2, or 3 lines: maximum of 16 spaces per line counting spaces between letters

Line 1	  (Maximum letters 16)

Line 2	  (Maximum letters 16)

Line 3	  (Maximum letters 16)

Name ________________________________________

Address ______________________________________________________________________

E-mail ________________________________________ Phone _________________________

Return to:
6th Cavalry Museum

P.O. Box 2011
Fort Oglethorpe, GA 30742

Go online at 6thcavalrymuseum.org to order online.

#



May 3, 2011

Dear Association Member:

I am pleased to be able to send this letter to you about your 6th Cavalry Museum and update you 
on our progress.

“Remembering Our Heroes” was held September 4, 2010 with close to 1,000 living historians, 
visitors and association members attending.  The polo field was transformed to France, 1943 
with re-enactors, authentic vehicles and living history displays.  Gen. George Patton (Denny 
Hair from Houston, TX) rallied the troops before battle with his famous speech (PG version as 
children were present) and provided historically accurate commentary for the battles. 

Gen. Patton’s grandson, George Patton Waters spent the day on the polo field visiting with our 
veterans and guests, then spoke at dinner about his famous grandfather.  Two hundred people 
attended the dinner and supported the silent auction to benefit the museum.

“Remembering Our Heroes” for 2011 will be held September 3.  Here are a few of the highlights:

	School Day Program held on Friday, September 2.
	German Tiger Tank that Steven Spielberg commissioned for the movie “Saving Private 

Ryan” will be on display and participate in the battles.  
	Gen. Patton and his Third Army Living Historians will join us again.  Rumor has it that 

Patton has agreed to be a judge for the “S.O.S.” Cook-Off.  
	The evening ends with the USO dance and live orchestra music of the Sweet Georgia 

Sound swing band.

“Remembering Our Heroes” is the museum’s major fund-raiser.  Even if you’re unable to 
attend, you can still be a part of “Remembering Our Heroes” as an event sponsor.  Go online to 
6thcavalrymuseum.org to donate online or mail your tax-deductible gift to:  P.O. Box 2011 Fort 
Oglethorpe, GA  30742.

I appreciate the generous support given in the past to the museum and hope to see you on 
September 3 at “Remembering Our Heroes.”

Roy Kyle Russell, President
6th Cavalry Museum


